
BLM wants $1 mil. Burning Man
VIP compound
By Jenny Kane, Reno Gazette-Journal

U.S. Bureau of Land Management officials are asking Burning
Man  organizers  to  provide  “excessive”  comforts  such  as
flushing toilets, washers and dryers, and vanity mirrors in a
compound for high-level government officials staying in Black
Rock City.

A Burning Man spokesman estimated the compound would cost the
event more than $1 million, bringing its 2015 permit fees to
about $5 million. The renderings of the compound obtained by
the RGJ also show various accommodations set aside for VIP
visitors but don’t indicate who the visiting dignitaries will
be.

The  request,  unprecedented  in  Burning  Man’s  history,  has
turned into a point of contention as organizers negotiate with
the agency for their annual permit to stage the event in the
Black Rock Desert. No permit has been issued for this year’s
event, which runs Aug. 30 to Sept. 7. Typically permits are
issued in early August.

Burning Man has refused to comply with the BLM’s request,
which the federal agency submitted on June 1, according to
Burning Man spokesman Jim Graham.
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